
 

 
 

 
 
17 April 2020 
 
 
Dear All, 
 

As you are aware, Wycombe Abbey buildings remain closed as required by the UK 

Government in light of the ongoing COVID-19 situation. 

  

All lessons and activities will be conducted remotely in the coming weeks; we will 

ensure that any online platforms are suitable and secure. 

  

Attached to this letter you will find booklets on the following: 

• Remote Learning Programme for all year groups 

• Guidance for Parents and Pupils - Safeguarding in Digital Remote Learning 

• Summer Term 2020 - Useful Information 

Please note that term begins on Wednesday 22 April 2020 at 9.30am and lessons 

begin on Thursday 23 April at 8.45am. 

  

With best wishes 
 

 
Jo Duncan MA (St Andrews), PGCE (Cantab)  
Headmistress 


